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REPORT 

 

The PG and Research Department of Psychology, MSW, and Counseling cell collaborated to organize a 

two-day workshop on "Guidance and Counseling" from 22nd January 2024 to 23rd January 2024. The workshop 

aimed to provide valuable insights and knowledge in the field of psychology and counseling. 

Mr.M.Neethipathirajan, a renowned psychometric trainer and consultant, conducted the sessions. The 

workshop commenced with the chief guest distributing Career Guidance sheets to the students, encouraging them 

to assess their interests and aspirations. Following this, Mr. Neethipathirajan engaged the students in various 

psychological experiments. He introduced them to the Tachistoscope, a device used to measure attention span. 

The students also got hands-on experience with the O'Connor Tweezer/Finger Dexterity Apparatus, which tests 

fine motor skills. Furthermore, they were exposed to the Minnesota Rate of Manipulation test, which examines 

manual dexterity, and the Problem Solving Tower of Hanoi, a puzzle that challenges cognitive abilities. 

Throughout the workshop, Mr. Neethipathirajan provided insights into the origin and evolution of 

psychology. He emphasized the importance of attention and its various dimensions. Additionally, he shed light on 

the concept of intelligence and shared examples of prominent individuals who have excelled in their respective 

fields. The workshop proved to be highly informative, offering the students an opportunity to learn and engage in 

various psychological experiments. A total of 165 students participated in the workshop, gaining exposure to new 

concepts and psychological tests. Overall, the workshop on "Guidance and Counseling" was a success, enriching 

the student’s understanding of psychology and equipping them with practical skills for their future endeavors in 

the field. 
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